
MEMORANDUM 
 

  
TO:              File No. SR-Cboe-2023-0063 
 
FROM:        Division of Trading and Markets 
 
DATE:          March 1, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:  Meeting with Representatives of the Chicago Mercantile Exchange (“CME”) 
 

 On February 23, 2024, Commission staff met with CME to discuss position 
limits, among other things.  The CME representatives on the call included Anne Klein Gray, 
Managing Director of Government Relations, and Christopher Reinhardt, Executive Director & 
Global Head of Market Surveillance.  The Commission staff representatives on the call included 
Eric Juzenas, Salman Banei, Yvonne Fraticelli, Katriana Roh, Bernard Nolan, Molly Kim, and 
David Hsu.  
 
  
 


